
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 

Minutes of the Public Meeting 

December 5, 2019 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:01PM by Maggie Bickford, of Greenville.  

Also attending were Doug Reardon of Greenville, Bill Ezell and George Willard, of 

Temple, Chief McTague and Tara Sousa. 

 

MINUTES: 

Bill Ezell made a motion to accept the minutes for the November 4, 2019 meeting.  
D. Reardon seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

M. Bickford made a motion to approve Harry Wells Co. to replace the old furnace 
and G. Willard seconded.  Motion was passed.  A motion was passed to spend up 
to $1200 for a printer for the PD. 
 
Chief discussed it is still difficult to fill positions and will be contacting the military 
for possible recruits. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Chief stated he ordered tires for the 2013 cruiser and would like to order tires for 
the truck to have when needed.  Motion was passed to get tires for Tundra.  He 
also mentioned Officer Valente’s BVP expires and needs to be replaced.  T. Sousa 
suggested we encumber enough money to pay remaining balance for heating 
fuel.  D. Reardon made a motion to and B. Ezell seconded.  Motion passed. 
 

BUDGET: 

D. Reardon made a motion to accept the 2020 budget, G. Willard seconded and 

was passed unanimously. 

 

 



 

 

CHIEF’S REPORT: 

There was a lengthy discussion about the Wage Steps. A motion was made by D. 
Reardon to accept the official 16 step TGPD wage increase to be reviewed yearly 
at budget time to be effective on January 1, 2020.  B. Ezell seconded and the 
motion was passed.   
 
The Board requested the Chief get a sample of the new sign to see what it may 

look like.  M. Bickford also asked about the status of the metrics that D. Morrison 

is working on.   

 

Chief stated no major accidents occurred during the first snow storm and all 

officers were qualified on their firearms.  The class will be on December 20. 

 

D. Reardon made a motion to adjourn, B. Ezell seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 

5:59pm. 

 

The next meeting will be on Monday, January 6, 2019 at 5:00 in Temple.   

 
These minutes were prepared by Vicki Moylan 


